
Lunch

Lunch is ordered first thing in the morning. Lunch is not free of charge this year.

There will be 4 choices for lunch. Your child needs to come to school each day knowing

if they have lunch or need to order lunch.  Please review your child’s lunch order prior

to them coming to school and provide us with their choice number (see below).  If your

child is purchasing lunch please refer to the School Lunch Menu on the CPS website for

lunch choices. A paper copy of the Lunch Calendar for each month will also be sent

home prior to the beginning of each month.

● For those who order lunch occasionally write your child’s lunch choice # on a (sticky)

note/ piece of paper & put it inside their Home-School folder.

● For those who order every day, you can do as noted above or you can circle all of your

child’s lunch choices for the month on the printed calendar and send that in. We will

keep it in school and note all of their choices for the month.

● Lunch choices are listed as 2 hot options (Choice #1 and #2), a cold option (Choice #3)

and a fun lunch option (Choice #4). Again, the menu can be accessed here on the link

above or on the CPS main website.

(www.cpsed.nutrislice.com/menu/stone-hill-elementary-school)

Please make sure your child can open all the containers in their lunchbox independently.

https://cpsed.nutrislice.com/menu/stone-hill-elementary-school
http://www.cpsed.nutrislice.com/menu/stone-hill-elementary-school

